Konrad Jackson

From: Marie McGlinchy [mmconst@alaska.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 5:54 PM

To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: FW: Support House Bill 155

| am James McGlinchy, owner of M & M Constructors in Fairbanks, Alaska. My company has the largest number (29),
and most mileage (Approximately 169), of road maintenance contracts with the Fairbanks North Star Borough and
perhaps the State. | think by passing House Bill 155 it will relieve the taxpayer of an expense that is not justified. The
residents of these service areas have voted to tax themselves to pay for the maintenance of roads in their
neighborhoods and should not be subject to State Labor Rates for maintenance work on their roads.

| believe in good wages and pay my employees good wages but this burden of expense for a few private citizens is not
fair. 1am in support of House Bill 155.

Sincerely,
James McGlinchy

Owner
M & M Constructors



